
Dear Kindergarten Families, 

I want to share how proud I am of my Kindergarteners! Because of the very Wintery 

weather we have been having, they have had Indoor Recess for many days!  They 

have been able to transition from playing to getting back to work seamlessly.  The children 

clean up immediately and cooperatively! This is just one of the many reasons they earn 

their Good Choice Free Choice Reward Play! 

 

Our Weekś Focuses: 

ELA-Letter & Sound (Qq, Zz), Super Words (is, make), Segmenting onset & rime, Isolating 

phonemes; Identifying the main topic of an information book, Ask & answer questions 

about key details 

Math-More Addition & Subtraction 

Science-Severe Weather: How Many Different Kinds of Weather Are There? 

Allenwood Read-A-Thon continues!  

 

Monday-No School-Martin Luther King, Jr. Day-Do a kindness for someone!  

Wednesday-Library books due.  

Thursday-Penguin Day!!!  (See attached-it is the same note that came home the 

other day.)  

Friday-Spirit Day-Wear Allenwood Green & White!  

 

Enjoy your 3 Day Weekend! 

XO OX 

 

 


